
 

10 Water Works Drive 
Hooksett, NH 03106 

Phone:  (603) 624-0608 
Fax:  (603) 624-0814 

Email:  centralhooksetwater@comcast.net 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Central Hooksett Water Precinct  

Will be 

FLUSHING HYDRANTS 
During normal business hours on weekdays from: 

April 16, 2018 – June 1, 2018 
Water users may temporarily experience low pressure or rusty water during the 

flushing period.  Discoloration may be removed by running the cold-water tap 

until it clears.  If the problem persists, call our office 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Flushing is critical for good water quality and flow. 

 

Questions?  Call us at (603) 624-0608 


